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The members of the Patient Advocates for Naturopathic Physicians and the Oregon 

Association of Naturopathic Physicians (OANP) urge you to pass HB3439 out of the 

House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care. With 1200 Licensed 

Naturopathic Physicians serving over 100,000 Oregonians each year, HB3439 will 

help improve delivery of primary care services in our state. 

 

HB3439 requires that insurance companies pay naturopathic doctors (ND) fairly and 

on par with what other primary care providers are paid for providing the same 

services.  Currently, NDs are reimbursed on average at half the rate of PAs, NPs, 

DOs and MDs. NDs are well-regulated and licensed as primary care providers. 

Thousands of Oregonians seek out the safe, effective and integrative care that NDs 

provide. 


